
 
 
 
 

16 October 2018 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We are considering offering after school care starting in January 2019.  However, for 
us to do this, it has to be financially viable.  I am writing to you to find out the level of 
interest and would like you to respond by Monday 29 October. 
 
Our offer would be as follows: 
 

 3.15pm – 4.00pm Children take part in after school clubs 
 

 4.00pm – 5.30pm Children join the after school care provision 
 

 The cost of this would be £6.50 per day, Monday – Friday, which would 
include a small snack e.g. drink, crisps/biscuit 

 

 Sessions would need to be booked and paid for a month in advance 
 

Please complete the following proforma and return to the school office by 
Monday 29 October 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A J Lupton 
Headteacher 

After school care 
 

Name of child ………………………………………………….. Class …………………... 

If an after school care club was on offer, my child would attend the following 

sessions: 

Monday 
 
Tuesday 
 
Wednesday 
 
Thursday  
 
Friday 
 

 
Signed ______________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 

 


